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The 15th data collection coming soon
The next data collection will start in February 2017. Like last 
time, you will be sent an e-mail to fill out the questionnaire 
online. If it is difficult for you to get Internet access, no problem! 
We will mail you the information, and you can fill out the 
questionnaire over the telephone.

Several things new this year!
•	 You will be the only one to fill out the questionnaire: You have 

become the only survey respondent, so we are really 
counting on you! 

•	 A whole new questionnaire! Some topics are new, and 
most of the questions have been changed. 

•	 Questionnaire now shorter! 
•	 To thank you for filling out the questionnaire, we will 

pay you $35!

Symposium celebrating the 20th anniversary  
of I Am, I’ll Be: a great success!
A symposium marking the 20th anniversary of the QLSCD 
was held on May 10 during the 84th ACFAS (Association 
francophone pour le savoir) convention. Eight presentations 
were given that afternoon by researchers and members of 
our team. This was followed by a discussion on the importance 
and usefulness of the study. All presentation summaries are 
available in French on the I Am, I’ll Be website.

Phase 4 of the survey, for which we would like to follow 
you until you are 25, was also officially launched during the 
symposium. Next was held a ceremony highlighting the 
significant contribution of several key collaborators. But the 
most valuable collaborator in this project is you, of course! 
We thanked all the families who participated in the study 
over the years!

Special newsletter
To celebrate the 20th anniversary of I Am, I’ll Be, we are 
sending you a special newsletter containing a few interesting 
statistics prepared from the data you provided in 2015, as 
well as the answers to questions we have been asked over 
the years! Happy reading!

A word from the Coordinator

Hello! I am pleased to write this message for the spruced up 
newsletter! Since you have become the primary respondent 
for the study, there are things I need to tell you in the next 
few issues. Did you know that it is thanks to your contribution 
that we have gained a better understanding of the issues 
facing you and other young people aged 18 and 19? You 
have been taking part in this study for many years, which 
has helped provide Statistique Québec, also known as 
the Institut de la statistique du Québec, and dozens of 
researchers with a wealth of data they use to prepare many 
studies and analyses every year. In other words, none of this 
would have been possible without you! 

THANK YOU!

Nancy Illick 
I Am, I’ll Be Coordinator
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